
October 5, 1965 

.MEMO 

FOOTBRIDGE: 

Called Edelman 1 s office and spoke to Cleo. She tried to give 

me the old routine about things being in a mess. I refused to 

accept her statement and insisted that she get out the files 

on the footbridge. She was reluctant, but when I told her that 

I was aware that she was in the office during Mrs. Wyman's term, 

she became a little more cooperative. Her files indicate the 

following: 

Council Action April 14, 1965 

Letter to Arnbergh April 27, 1965 

Then called Chas. w. Sullivan (Arnebergh 8 s office -Ext. 1441) 
to inquire what action they had taken after receiving wyrnan 1 s 
letter. He was most cooperative and had knowledge of the 
project. He wrote to the Public Utilities Commission on 
July 20, 1965 stating the facts; a copy went to Pacific Electiic 
asking for their confirmation that they had no objections. 

(called Pat Flanigan asking for name of contact at Pacific Electric) 

Pat was unable to find the name of the man to call. She did 
call Mr. Lopez at the office of the Director of Right ow Way 
and Land. He informed her that at the time P.E. received the 
letter, they were in the midst of a merger with Southern Pacific. 
Because P.E. was now a new entity, his office had to submit a 
new letter asking for written confirmation of no objection to 
the bridge. This was done on September 3rd and directed to 
Mr. Young. 

Mr. Lopez was to contact Mr. Young and clll back to Pat. 


